Cleaning up your “Facebook”/Social Networking pages and establishing your Email Address:
Before initiating contact with coaches, establish a dedicated email address for communication with college admissions/coaches.  This address may actually be a school’s/coach’s first impression of you and needs to make the correct impression. This address needs to be a positive and “professional” reflection of you as a PSA. Additionally, make sure your “Facebook Page” or other social networking sites are “in order” and private. These have become useful tools for college admissions officers, coaches and employers to research their potential students/employees. This may also be a coach’s or potential new teammates’ first impression of you. It is highly likely that as soon as your “host” swimmer learns your name, they will try to familiarize themselves with you via these sites. It is a small swimming world and even though your page is private, swimmers know other swimmers who may be able to get access to your information. Please make your best effort to ensure that there isn’t anything on your page that you wouldn’t want your potential new coach or teammates to see.

